
Reading Diaries 
Your child’s  

reading diary will be checked and signed.  
It is an expectation that your child is  

reading for 10-20 minutes each day. 
It is most important that your child reads 

 EVERY DAY. 
  

Reading every day gives children the much 
needed opportunity to practise reading with 

fluency and expression. It is also important to ask 
them lots of questions after reading so they 

develop their comprehension skills.  
 

Reading is the key to developing writing, spelling 
and vocabulary skills. We can’t stress this 

enough.  Please see your child’s class teacher if 
your child is not doing this 

 

 

Useful Websites: 
These will be used to support and  

extend your child's learning:  
 

www.topmarks.co.uk 
www.history.org.uk 
www.bbc.co.uk/history 
www.bbc.co.uk/schools/ks2bitesize 
www.bbc.co.uk/schools/websites/4_11 
 

Trips 

                     During the term there will be  
                     class trips to enrich and 

support the work your child is   doing in 
class. If you can come with us on any 
school trip this is greatly appreciated. 

 
It is lovely to have  parents/
carers with us and I know it 

adds a boost to you child’s day 
too. 

 
If you would like to 

volunteer to come on a trip please 
tick the box on the permission 
slip, or speak directly to one of 

us. 

If you have any questions or  

queries please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly, via the school 

office or the home diary. 

 
 

Betty Layward 
Primary School 

Year 3 Class Newsletter  
Summer 2 2018 

 

This half term our science topic is: 
Plants 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We will be starting off this topic 
learning about the parts of 
plants, what their jobs are and 
what they need to grow well. 
There will be some great hands-
on learning experiences for this 

topic.  

Welcome to the final half of the 
Summer Term. 

 
We had a great time learning about 
’What Makes the Earth Angry’ and 

finished off the topic with a fantastic trip 
to the Natural History Museum, where 
the children were able to show off all 

their knowledge. 
 Thank you for all your support.  

 
Carly Shabana Jacqui Ed 



Announcements 
¶ Wow day  - Monday 11th June 
¶ Trip to Garden Classroom  - Thursday 21st 

June 
¶ Trip to Hackney Museum Jade  - Friday 

22nd June 
¶ Trip to Hackney Museum Emerald  - Friday 

22nd June 
¶ KS2 Sports Day  -  Friday 29th June 
¶ SRE lessons  - Week 4   - Please notify your 

child’s teacher if you do not want them to 
partake.  

¶ Library Jade  -  Mondays 
¶ Library Emerald  - Thursdays 
 

 
 

History 
 
This half term we will be focusing on local history. 
 
We will look at 
changes over 
time in Stoke 
Newington using 
maps and 
photographs from 
different eras. 
There will be 
some great opportunities for handling historical 
artefacts from different time periods at the Hackney 
Museum.  
 
If you know anyone who could talk to the children 
about how Stoke Newington has changed over 
time, please get in touch.  

 
 

Chess 
We continue to have 
weekly chess lessons 
led by a chess expert.  
The children have learnt 
the basic rules and 
moves, and will now 
learn more about 
strategy and game play.  

PE 

 
P.E will take place on Wednesdays. 
 
It is essential that your child has their kit each 
week. A note will be sent home if your child does 
not have the correct PE kit.  For reasons of Health 
and Safety, pupils will not be able to participate in 
PE lessons if they do not have their full PE kit. 

Literacy 
We will be: 
 
¶ Writing poetry. 
¶ Reading a traditional 

tale.  
¶ Creating and 

performing play 
scripts based on the 
story. 

¶ Drama workshops at 
Stoke Newington 
School. 

 
 

Numeracy 
 

We will be learning 
about: 

¶ Adding and subtracting money 
¶ Time  
¶ Line and shape 
¶ Learning our multiplication 
tables off by heart and 
corresponding division facts.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What do plants need to 

grow well? 

 
Homework 

 
Homework and a list of 
spelling words will be 
given out every second 
Friday. The words need 
to be practiced for a 
spelling test each Friday 
that homework is due. 
We will also have a times 
tables quiz on that 
Friday.  
 
Homework will link to 
Maths. We will endeavour to create homework 
that practices skills being taught that week at 
school, to consolidate what they have learned. 
Each holiday we will give a home project related 
to our upcoming Topic.  

 

 


